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Atlanta Partner Discusses Immigration Considerations for
Hiring Qualified Foreign Physicians

News

10.24.23


In a bylined article published in Medical Journal Houston, Jessica Cook discusses the J-1 Waiver

Program and other employment-based immigration considerations when hiring qualified foreign

physicians.

To read the article visit Medical Journal Houston.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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